The Barque

Bellevue High School

10416 SE Wolverine Way

Bellevue WA, 98004

(425) 456-7089

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Ten times a year, the staff of The Barque publishes a school newspaper. Each student receives a free copy of this paper at school, but many do not bring them home. At the beginning of each year, we offer you the opportunity to sign up to receive each copy of The Barque at home. If you wish to receive your own copy of each issue of The Barque at home, please fill in the information below (including the name and address you wish the paper to be sent to), and mail cash or a check made out to Bellevue High School c/o The Barque. Please clearly label your envelope c/o The Barque.  The $20.00 fee is used to pay for the postage needed to send you the copies of each issue. If you have any questions, please contact The Barque at (425) 456-7089.
Thank You, 

The Barque staff 


The Barque subscription for: 

Name:    _____________________________________

Address:  _____________________________________

                _____________________________________

                _____________________________________
Phone Number:    (_______)__________________

$20.00 paid by (mark one please): check_____                     cash______
